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This is a request, as required by FCC rules section 73.1615(c)(1), to continue operation of 
Noncommercial Educational FM station WVUM,  FCC ID 74175, Coral Gables, FL using 
temporary facilities during the process of implementing Construction Permit 0000168338.  The 
temporary facilities were described in the filing of the notification sent by e-mail to the FCC on 
May 19, 2022. 

The supporting building for the WVUM licensed antenna will shortly be demolished, and the 
licensed transmission facilities are no longer available.  The facilities authorized in the 
construction permit are not yet complete and will not be complete for several months.  As such, 
this request is to continue temporary operations for six months or until program tests on 
0000168338 have begun, whichever occurs first. 
 

 
 

__________________________      ___________________________ 
           Roy Pressman        Date 
              WVUM  
         305-215-0524 
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